
Proposed Road Name Change | Part of South 
Gippsland Highway, Koonwarra Survey

Please tick the box next to your preference. Only tick one.

You can add your suggestion as a third option.

	 Barguss Road

	 Milsom Road

	 ________________________ Road

Any recommendations with the name ‘Black’ will not be considered due to 
an abundance of similar names across the Shire.

The official name of the section of South Gippsland Highway to be 
renamed, will be decided, subject to South Gippsland Shire Council’s 
approval, at a future Council Meeting.

If you would like to explain why you disagree with the recommendations or 
provide any other comments in support or objection of the proposed name, 
please attach with this completed form and send to Council.

All name submissions must comply with the ‘Naming rules for places in 
Victoria – Statutory requirements for naming roads, features and localities 
2016’. Submissions must be received by COB 2 May 2022.

Your Details
Name:

Address:

Signature:

Date:

You can return this form via:  

Post: 9 Smith Street, Leongatha VIC 3953
Email: council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 


	Your Suggestion: 
	Group1: Off
	Name: 
	Address: 
	Date (DD/MM/YYYY): 


